
1st  ñóBest of the Bestócompetition -Judges:   Leon Hertzson and Stan Mehlman plus1                                   

15th ðOur Annual Year End Dinner (tickets needed see pg 3)                                           
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Meetings: 7:30 pm, 1st, 
3rd, 5th Wednesdays at 
Flushing Hospital, Auditorium 
5th Fl., 45 Ave & Parsons 
Blvd., Flushing. Park on 
street or in lot across the 
street from Hospital.FREE 
but Parking ticket MUST be 
validated by the Camera 
Club. Call to confirm meeting 
date. 

Dues: $40.00 for  individual 

$60.00 for family;$20.00 for 

 

PFLI SCHEDULE 

:http://www.www.pflionline.com/Sche

dule.html 

IN THIS ISSUE:  Members Stuff =Pg 2,3,4  Final Standings=Pg  5                                                                               

-                          PFLI Scores =Pg  3,   Images of the month=Pg6,    

 The Flushing Camera Club (FCC) does not endorse the content on any third-party website. FCC is not responsible for the content or result of any dealings with 

third-parties. Your use of third-parties or their websites is at your own risk and subject to the terms and conditions of use for such websites. 

 Copyright © 2016 Flushing Camera Club, All Rights Reserved.    Any unauthorized use of images contained in this website is strictly prohibited.  

From the President:                                                                                                        

Now that my second term as president of the Flushing Camera Club nears the end, 

I have the utmost respect for our very talented members.                                         
To be able to take our camera club into the future with enriched programs, exciting 

monthly competitions and the camaraderie and friendship shared by our 

membership through the years.                                                                                                     
I want to thank all my staff and committee chair persons for an                                    

excellent two years with me as President.                                                                                                                         

 

 

The Info Sheet 
FLUSHING CAMERA CLUB ( 501C3)  
é in our 45th year and counting. 
       Member: Photographic Federation of Long Island (PFLI)        
 
        òTogether in friendship may we learn the art of photographyó 

Visitors always welcome. 

From the Editorõs Desk    Well it looks like next season I will be wearing 2 hats.  As 

the new FCC president I will attempt to fill the shoes of the most competent 

outgoing Pres., Tony Coppeta who has done a tremendous job for the last 2 years.  

Along with that I will give my best to continue as editor of our newsletter.  As in the 

past I will welcome your input, suggestions, photos, and articles. So for our next 

newsletter (Septemper) I would ask all members to email me with one photo of 

any subject you took during the summer.  This could be a flower out your window 

or the top of Mt Everest.  Any image is welcome.  And yes put your name on the 

image.  It will be in the Seot. issue.  So ôtill Sept.  Have a great summer,  Joe Crupi 

 

 

JULY 6TH           Program TBA                                                                                                           

AUGUST 3RD     Program TBA 

Schedule:  only 2 meetings 

I also want to congratulate our newly elected slate: President-Joe 

Crupi, VP-Dorothy Gist, Treasurer-Norman Eng and Security- Uris 

McKay. May you all succeeded in your positions and carry our great 

camera club through the next two years. Good luck, Tony Coppeta   

http://www.www.pflionline.com/Schedule.html
http://www.www.pflionline.com/Schedule.html
http://search.aol.com/aol/imageDetails?s_it=imageDetails&q=clip+art+summertime+images&host=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartpanda.com%2Fcategories%2Fsummer-clip-art-pictures&v_t=webmail-searchbox&width=85&height=85&thumbUrl=https%3A%2F%2Ftse1.mm.bing.net%2Fth%3Fi


OUR ANNUAL YEAR END DINNER AND AWARDS CEREMONY WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 15TH TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE FROM THE TREASURER for $29 each attendee.  

Barbara Shea started off our May 18th meeting with her 

presentation of photoshop tips.  Using before and after 

images Barbara taught us how she creates those 

marvelous images.  Our membership appreciated the 

instruction and will likely give then a try.  Great job Barbara. 

Our featured presentation that night was Dave 

Gardner with òBirds of Preyó.  It has been some 

time since Dave visited out club.  His slideshow 

with music was filled with the many images of 

raptors in various poses from flying with fish in 

their talons to close up headshots.  The Q & A 

session after provided the members with the 

information needed to attempt to capture some 

great bird images as well as the best locations to 

find our avian friends.  Our own bird shooters 

particularly enjoyed the show, 

My Personal Tribute to President Tony Coppeta, by Dorothy Gist                                                                                                                               

Two years ago Flushing Camera Clubõs (FCC) Vice President indicated his inability to continue as Vice President. 

Tony immediately volunteered to fill that position! We put the process in place and he was elected 

unanimously.                                                                                                                                                                          

This was a very, very pleasant surprise since not many members step up to volunteer!                                                                                                                             

Tony was elected President where he has served with pride and did all to move the FCC forward. He was 

anxious to insure that we met our obligations.                                                                                                                                                                        

Tony went beyond what was required of him éand did so with pride!                                                                                                                            

While Tony did not know Ron Caldwell (our Florida member) he attended the Drop-In Luncheon for Ron.  Not 

only did Tony interview Ron on several items, he photographed the group éand captured the essence of the 

luncheon with the Newsletter article (pg 6).                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Tony didnõt know Ron, but he took time from his busy schedule to do so éand played a very active role!                                                

Dr. Joe Muratore and his wife, Eve, attended Ronõs luncheon. Dr. Joe is such an interesting member and has so 

many stories to tell.  Dr. Joe sat next to Tony who spent time talking and listening to stories of yesteryear.                                                        

During the luncheon we talked about Michael Sender and his improving situation. Tony shared of his recent 

photo shoot with Michael and shared photos of the experience.                                                                                                                                       

Tony reached out to make certain he had this special time to photograph with Michael!                                                                                  

At a Board meeting, Tony brought his son and daughter who assisted at the meeting.                                                                               

This was my first time to meet the children who assisted their Dad and Board members.  Lots of love there!                                                 

This is only a small view of Tonyõs FCC involvements. Tony is a òrareó and as President he has seriously served 

with a genuine concern for the organization                                                                                                                                                      
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DIGITAL A GROUP    

REPSTAD, Helen VINTAGE ROSES AG 23 

Crupi, Joe Swan in Fall Color AF 22 

Shea, Barbara Pink Poney AE 23 

Mrwik, Tom Skimmer Wars AD 21 

Huang, Bernie lying crane AC 21 

Golin, Dennis Green Eyes AB 23 

Strauss, Stan Fire Island Sunset AA 21 

    

CREATIVE    

Gellman, Bermie TIME TO EAT CH 24 

Holstein, Adam victori Fading CG 22 

Shea, Barbara Freedom Tower CF 22 

Coppeta, Tony May tulip CE 23 

Sabarad, Sateesh Park Walk CD 22 

Whitehead, Ken 
Escape From Easter 

Island 
CC 24 

Lopez, William Moment of Truth CB 21 

Repstad, Helen ANTHURIUM CA 21 

DIGITAL B GROUP    

Woelfel, Roy Old Mill BO 23 

Holstein, Adam Modella Pensive BN 21 

Fleischer, Marty The Protectors BM 21 

Chen, Terry Lotus BL 21 

Oftring, Irene Lovers Leap BK 21 

Lin, Sheree Bryce Canyon BJ 23 

Silverman, steve Monkey 2 BI 22 

Eng, Norman Museum Beauty BG 21 

Coppeta, Tony Fresh Catch BF 23 

Szczepanski, Henry My Liming BE 21 

DeStefano, Louise HERON IN FLIGHT BD 21 

Gellman, Bermie Eagle BC 23 

McKay, Uris Nadia BB 22 

Silver, Andrew Yellow Crowned Night Heron  BA 21 

Lunch with Ron Caldwell                                                                                 

Story & photo by Tony Coppeta--                                                                                                                     

Dorothy Gist orchestrated another beautiful 

lunch for our visiting member Ron Caldwell 

from Florida. It was very nice to be able to 

have the time to get to know Ron and chat 

about the future of our club.                                                               

Ron besides being a life-time member of  our 

club, he also attends the "Sun Coast Camera 

Club" in Florida. His membership is about 60 

members and they meet at the Safety Harbor 

Library.                                                                               

We talked about updating our website using 

an Album creator by Jalbum.net. The food at 

the Bayside Diner was great and we wish 

Ron a safe journey back home! 

Before the summer ends I ask  each member send in a photo or 2 he or she has taken this summer and it will be 

published on a page in our September newsletter.  It will be fun for us to see what other members did this summer.  

I will need them by the third week in August.  Just email to joecxlt@aol.com.  Remember to actually put your name 

on the image.  If you don't know how to do that include your name in the email so I know who the maker is.                           

Joe Crupi 



Every year the Joint Industry Board of Queens put on a art and Culture Festival. This 

event showcases the local talent in all media of art. The category includes painting, 

sculpture and photography. My story begins one Winter morning in 2015. It was a 

school morning and it was snowing like when you shake a snow globe. With camera 

in hand I looked for the perfect shot. Then I saw it, a male Cardinal flew into a tree 

across from me. As I move in to capture the scene, I saw this "Winter Wonderland" 

in my eye piece. Walking back home from kid's school , I saw our building manager 

Emily. She always catches me out with my camera. I said to her I just took my best 

snow photo! She looked at it and said, "You have to give me that photo, I would love 

to paint it. Emily is also an artist and painter. She did make the painting of my photo 

and it was beautiful. She told me about the annual art festival that her work is 

always featured and many other great local artists as well. There is also a 

photography section at the Art Festival and I should enter. Here I am with my 

photographic exhibition. Thank you Emily          Tony Coppeta 

With most cameras the act of formatting a digital media card has a very minimal impact on the life of 

the card. The reason for this is that in most cases formatting the card doesn't actually do very much.   

Yes, I realize that when you format a digital media card in your camera, all of the photos disappear. But 

in actual fact, with most cameras the images are not truly erased, but rather the "table of contents" for 

the card is updated to indicate there are no files on the card. This is why it is possible to recover "lost" 

photos from a card, as long as the photos that were deleted (or erased by formatting) have not been 

over-written by new photos.                                                                                                                                                         

Next, it is important to understand that the lifespan of a flash memory storage device is limited based 

on an approximate number of read/write operations. You can essentially think of the individual storage 

components on the card as being something that wears out, although that's a significant over-

simplification.  The expected lifespan depends upon the specific components used and can vary wildly 

from one manufacturer to the next. Some cards are estimated to be able to handle around 100,000 

read/write operations for each "unit" of storage space, while others might have a life expectancy on the 

order of perhaps one million.  And, of course, your results could of course vary considerably.                  

Finally, we have to take into account that today's media cards are "intelligent" about how the storage is 

used. This includes, for example, a form of "load balancing" where the card will vary where each new 

file is stored so that each individual unit of memory will have about the same amount of use as every 

other unit of memory on the card. Also, as parts of the card start to go bad, those areas are 

automatically taken out of service. This helps prevent data loss or corruption, and also explains why 

you might see the amount of available space on an empty card go down over time.                                          

Putting all this together, you can appreciate how difficult it can be to predict with any degree of 

accuracy just how long a given digital media card will last. In my experience, for most high-quality 

cards, you are more likely to replace the card for a faster or higher-capacity card before the card 

actually fails. But, of course, some cards fail almost immediately, some cards cause data corruption, 

and some cards last much longer than you would ever expect.                            Tim Grey tim@timgrey.com  

�,���W�D�N�H���W�K�H���L�P�D�J�H�V�����G�R�Z�Q�O�R�D�G���W�K�H�P�������W�K�H�Q���,���S�X�W���W�K�H���P�H�P�R�U�\���F�D�U�G���E�D�F�N���L�Q���P�\��
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�W�L�P�H���W�R���X�V�H���D���Q�H�Z���F�D�U�G�"  

A good photograph is one that communicates a fact, touches the heart and leaves the viewer a changed 

person for having seen it. It is, in a word, effective. ï��Irving Penn  
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